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The next few days ….   
 

Monday 13th June  - Year 3 Quad Kids @ Kings 12.15 – 3.15pm 

Swimming Willow & Year 2 children from 1.30pm 

Year 4 & 5 to Feniton re. Chorister Outreach Programme 1.30pm – 3pm 

“Wild” Club 3.30 – 4.30pm 
      

Tuesday 14th June  - Spanish Club – 12.30-1pm/Scratch Club 3.30 – 4.30pm 
 

Wednesday 15th June  - Choir Club 12.30 – 1pm 

Swimming Oak Class from 1.30pm  

Year 4 & 5 Chorister Outreach Music Service @ Exeter Cathedral – 

coach leaving at 3.30pm 
               

Thursday 16th June  - School’s Celebration Service – St. Paul’s Church Honiton 9.15 – 11.30am 

     Eco Club 12.30 – 1pm / Rounders Club 3.30 – 4.30pm 
       
Friday 17th June  -  

 

Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents, 

 
Even though our week began on Wednesday with the children it has been a busy one.  We are preparing 

for our residential trip for year 4,5 and 6 children. Only one more week till they are off.  Teachers are 

busy writing the school reports which will be sent home during the week beginning 4
th

 July. 

 

Next week there is a wonderful opportunity for groups of children from Payhembury School to sing in 

Exeter Cathedral.  It is an inspiring building and to sing in a concert would be a real privilege.  If anyone 

is having difficulty with transport please let me know because we will be taking the children by coach and 

we have room available in cars coming home. I will be accompanying the children for the whole event.   

 

Next Monday Year 3 children are taking part in Quad Kids at the Kings. I’ll let you know how they get 

on. Also don’t forget to bring spare clothes for Wild Club on Monday after school. 

 

On Thursday both Payhembury and Awliscombe schools will be attending the Schools Celebration 

Service at St. Paul’s in Honiton.  Both schools will lead a section of the service.  Please come along and 

join us.  

 

Have a good weekend, 

 

Best wishes,  Mrs Hammett 

 

Star of the Week - Well Done To….. 

Willow   Reception  -  Theo Hammond       Year 1 -   Hugo Doyle 

Ash Class Year 2     -  Matthew Currey          Year 3 -   Tabitha Boland-Davies 

Oak Class Year 4     -   Ellie Vincent                   Year 5 -  Ethan Goodland 

 Year 6     –   Isabel Boland-Davies 

http://www.payhembury-primary.devon.sch.uk/


 Notices to Parents 

 

Letters Sent Home -  Clubs Form,  Quad Kids Athletics Letter (Year 3), Tennis Club Flyer for 

Kings and registration form (Years 3 & 4), Go Ride Cycling Event Letter (Year 5 & 6 not on the 

residential), Year 6 Hoodies letter (Year 6), School’s Celebration Services Letter & Clubs Forms. 

 

School Photo – If you would like a copy of the school photo or Year 6 photos, please return all 

forms and payment in the envelope to school by Monday 13th June.  There is a larger copy in the 

office for anyone wanting to have a look.  Unfortunately after Monday 13th June if you require a 

copy you will need to send off the forms directly yourself. 

 

Clubs – Clubs start back next week.  If you haven’t returned your form yet please do so by next 

Monday.  Please bring spare clothes for “Wild” Club on Monday after school. 

 

Swimming – Willow and Ash Class will be swimming on Monday afternoon and Oak class will be 

swimming on Wednesday afternoon.  Please bring in appropriate swim wear and a towel in a named 

bag.   

 

School Meals – Change of Menu – Thursday 23rd June 2016 – Due to the Referendum voting we 

will be unable to have school meals in the village hall on that day.  There will therefore be a change 

of menu on that day so the children can have bagged meals.  The menu will be: 

 
Sausage Roll 
Vegetarian Sausage 
Wedges 
Carrots & Cucumber batons 
Short Cake 
Carton of Drink 
Please note there will be no jacket potatoes available on that day. 
 
If you have ordered a school meal on that day but don’t want one that is fine, alternatively if you would like a meal 
on that day your child can order a meal in the usual way in class. 
 

Parachute Jump – Fundraiser -  

 

We’re completely thrilled to have raised over £500 already for the parachute jump on 20 June, but there’s 

a long way to go so we’re still hoping for more donations from you lovely people!   Thank you so much 

to those who have already donated!   

 

Roz Mullin has joined our group of intrepid parents, so we are now a team of 6, the others being Rick 

Duggan-Jones, Nicola Hart, Sue Holmes, and Kate and Kevin Wooff.  Well done, Roz! 

 

The parachute jump is part of a Guinness World Record attempt at Dunkeswell for the most number of 

jumpers in a 24 hour period, and our group are hoping to raise funds towards a TenTipi for Payhembury 

school at the same time. The TenTipi will be a such a fun piece of kit for the children to play and learn in; 

something they’d really get excited about. 

 

Please support us by visiting https://crowdfunding.justgiving.com/Payhembury-Skydivers to make a 

donation.  The page will be up there until 25 June 2016.  Thank you! 

 

Dates for the Diary 

2015/16 Academic Year 
11th June  - Queen’s 90th Birthday celebrations 2.30pm Village Green 

13th June  - Year 3 Quad Kids @ Kings 12.15 – 3.30pm 

13th June  - Chorister Outreach Programme Years 4 & 5, 1.45pm @ Feniton School 

https://crowdfunding.justgiving.com/payhembury-skydivers


15th June  - Chorister Rehearsals 4.30pm & Exeter Cathedral Music Service 7pm 

21st – 24th June - Years 4/5/6 Residential Trip 

22nd June  - Governor’s Resources Committee Meeting 6pm @ Payhembury 

23rd June  - No access to village hall due to Referendum 

28th June  - Year 6 Transition afternoon in the village hall 12-3.30pm 

29th June  - Sports Day – No hot meals today 

29th June   - Governor’s Teaching and Learning Committee Meeting 6pm @ Payhembury 

1st July  - Reserve Sports Day (if bad weather on 29th June) 

2nd July  - Party in the Park – doors open 4.30pm 

4th July  - Years 1 & 2 Multi Skills @ Kings 12.30 – 3.30pm 

21st – 24th June - Years 4/5/6 Residential Trip 

11th – 15th July - Year 6 children at King’s School all week 

13th July  - Full Governing Body Meeting 6pm @ Awliscombe  

21st July   - Leaver’s Service 9.15am  

22nd July  - Last day of Term 

2016/17 Academic Year 
5th September - First day of Term 

21st October  - Non-Pupil Day 

24th-28th October - Half Term 

16th December - Last day of Term 
 
 

News From Payhembury Church 
 

Hope you all had a wonderful half- term holiday in the sunshine. On Sunday there will be a 
CAFÉ Service in the Parish Hall at 10:30, but arrive earlier for croissant coffee and chat, lots of 

fun for the children and their families. A warm welcome to all. 

A thought  
Of all the liars in the world, sometimes the worst are your own fears. 

Rudyard Kipling 
      

Community News 

Queen’s 90th Birthday 
The weekend of 11th/12th June is the official celebration for the Queen’s 90th Birthday and a small 
celebration is planned for Saturday 11th June when street parties will generally be held.  There will be a 
tea party for the children around the Green with a few events including Payhembury’s Got Talent.  
There will also be a hat competition for adults and children so please make a hat and wear it on the day. 
Starts from 2.30pm. 
 

 

“Born to Move” Roadshow – Honiton Leisure Centre 

 

Please find attached the latest leaflets for the 'Born To Move' roadshow which is taking place on 

Tuesday June 21st at Honiton Leisure Centre between 16.00 & 17.30.   

We would like to get Teachers, Parents or people who enjoy working with children involved as 

potential instructors and would like the children there to have fun, keep fit and generally enjoy 

themselves. 
 



 

Payhembury Party in the Park 
 

 

 
 

Please note the date should read Saturday 2
nd

 July 2016 


